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The tent communities and open air drug market have only gotten worse over the last 

few years. We don’t need the added stress and worry about homeless “camping” 

being allowed in our parks, near our schools, in our neighborhoods. Government 

needs to step in and do something to put an end to the growing homeless problem, 

not wash your hands of it, putting the burden on taxpayers and citizens! We must be 

allowed some recourse! 


